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Placement Officer

From: TPO [tpo@newhorizonindia.edu]
Sent: 02 June 2021 16:36
To: 'Placement Officer'
Subject: FW: Final Selects - NHCE #Recruitment#

  

From: Benjin S [mailto:benjin.s@tcs.com]  

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 3:28 PM 
To: tpo@newhorizonindia.edu; dean_hr@newhorizonindia.edu 

Cc: Kr Anjana; Lekkala Rohit; Santhoshraj H 

Subject: Final Selects - NHCE #Recruitment# 

 

     
 
Dear Sir  
 
Greetings form Tata Consultancy Services!!  
 
Thank you for all the help and support though the campus season,  
 
We have short listed 10  candidates from your institute based on  

• Interview Performance  
• Test Score and Campus Commune Participation  
• Academic Records 

 
Offer letters will be shortly sent to their respective email ids.  
 
Kindly refer to the details of the selected candidates for your reference  
 

 

 
We look forward to have a healthy and prosperous relationship with NHCE as always :)  
 
Please feel free to let me know for any clarifications anytime.  
 
Regards  
Benjin Samuel  
HR - Talent Acquisition  
Campus Recruitment 
Tata Consultancy Services 
VYDEHI  RC-1 BLOCK 82,EPIP,Whitefield, 
Bangalore - 560066,Karnataka 
India 
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Ph:- 9844852993 
Mailto:benjin.s@tcs.com  
 

#Recruitment# 
 

 
Website: http://www.tcs.com 

=====-----=====-----===== 

Notice: The information contained in this e-mail 

message and/or attachments to it may contain  

confidential or privileged information. If you are  

not the intended recipient, any dissemination, use,  

review, distribution, printing or copying of the  

information contained in this e-mail message  

and/or attachments to it are strictly prohibited. If  

you have received this communication in error,  

please notify us by reply e-mail or telephone and  

immediately and permanently delete the message  

and any attachments. Thank you 


